

									Monday 8th July

Dear INSERT STUDENT NAME,

It was lovely to meet you and I genuinely believe we have a fantastic year group who are ready to work hard and achieve great things at Logic over the next few years.
As your Head of Year I just wanted to touch base and say that we are looking forward to seeing you on Thursday 5th September at 9:10am.  The first day will be different from normal but we expect everyone to be wearing full uniform and come fully equipped with pens, pencils etc.  The day will be focused around giving out information for the year ahead as well as allowing you to meet with your teachers and peers.  The day will finish at an earlier time of 12:30pm and lunch will be provided.
I hope you have a brilliant summer and a well-deserved rest, and that you come back ready to start your 2 year GCSE courses at Logic.





Kind regards
Mr Onwubuya
Head of Year 10
Logic Studio School
m.onwubuya@logicstudioschool.org
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